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Bill Number: HB1571 Patron: Runion 
Bill Title: Funeral directors; requirement to report certain statistics removed. 
 

Bill Summary:    Removes the requirement that funeral directors report monthly to the State Registrar a list 

showing all caskets furnished, bodies prepared for disposition and transportation, and funerals performed 

where no casket was furnished by the funeral director for the preceding month.  

Budget Amendment Necessary: No Items Impacted: n/a 
Explanation: There is no budget language or earmarked funds for these reports in the proposed 

Appropriation Act; thus, no budget amendment is necessary. 
 

Fiscal Summary:  This bill is not expected to incur state expenditures, and any cost savings are expected to be 

minimal.  

Fiscal Analysis:  This bill removes a requirement that funeral directors submit monthly reports to the State 

Registrar in the Division of Vital Records at the Virginia Department of Health (VDH). VDH employees in this 

division may experience a very minor decrease in workload as a result of no longer processing the reports; any 

effects or savings related to this decrease are expected to be minimal.   

Other:  n/a 

 


